Barnett, Mary

From: Judi Nail <jnail1113@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2018 3:37 PM

To: WaterbodyComments; buffalowatershed@gmail.com
Subject: My Buffalo River and Big Creek

Categories: PDF Created

Dear ADEQ:

| believe that Big Creek and the Buffalo should be designated as “Category 5” to ensure that an investigation will be
made to determine the source of contamination. That way it can be addressed. Arkansans need to know.

Sincerely,
judi nail
inail1113@gmail.com




